
 
 

Y 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Corporate  

Question No.  215 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 24 February 2014: 

1) List all interactions between the department/agency with Australian Public Affairs since 7 September 2013. 

List the participants in the meeting, the topic of the discussion, who arranged or requested the meeting, the 

location of the meeting 

2) List all interactions between the Minister/parliamentary Secretary and/or their offices with Australian Public 

Affairs since 7 September 2013. List the participants in the meeting, the topic of the discussion, who arranged or 

requested the meeting, the location of the meeting 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

1) There have been no interactions between the department and Australian Public Affairs since 

7 September 2013.  

2) There have been no interactions between the Attorney-General and his office, or the Minister 

for Justice and his office, and Australian Public Affairs since September 7 2013. There is no 

Parliamentary Secretary in the Attorney-General’s portfolio. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


